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NEVADA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
Board Agenda Memo 

 
 
MEETING DATE: June 22, 2021 
 
TO: Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Julie Patterson Hunter 
 
SUBJECT: Resolution reappointing Alan Archer to the Nevada Cemetery District 

for a 4-year term beginning July 1, 2021 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Reappoint Alan Archer to the Nevada Cemetery District for a 4-year 
term, July 1, 2021, through July 1, 2025. 
 
FUNDING: N/A. 
 
BACKGROUND: On July 1, 2021 one position will become available on the Nevada Cemetery 
District. The position was posted on the Nevada County website, Board of Supervisors Office, 
Board of Supervisors Chambers, Madelyn Helling Library, Grass Valley Library, Truckee 
Library, Truckee Joseph Center, Truckee Town Hall and the District V Board of Supervisors 
office and published in The Union newspaper. 
 
One application was received for the position. Please consider reappointing Alan Archer to the 
Nevada Cemetery District. 

  
 

 
Item Initiated and Approved by: Julie Patterson Hunter. 
 
 
Submittal Date: May 6, 2021 
Revision Date:   
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